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5 September 2024 

Subject: 2023 IPART review of rents charged for communications sites on certain Crown lands 

– Extension of final report date 

Dear Fiona, 

The NSW Premier’s Office has agreed to grant IPART an 8-week extension to deliver the final report 

for the 2023 review of rents charged for communications sites on certain Crown lands. 

The extension will ensure that all stakeholders can respond to any outstanding issues raised as part 

of the public hearing for this review and will allow sufficient time for IPART to complete their 

analysis.  

As stakeholders are anticipating the report to be delivered by 12 September, it would be 

appreciated if IPART could update their website to communicate the extension. 

Yours sincerely, 

Claudia Huertas 

Executive Director Customer & Systems 

Crown Lands and Public Spaces 

 

 




